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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
By:

Nicki Satterfield, Finance Director
DATE:

December 3, 2015
SUBJECT:
Refinance – General Obligation Bonds Series 2010

City Management has received a recommendation from its financial advisors, Dunlap & Associates, Inc. to refinance the City’s current existing GO Bond Series 2010 held with SunTrust.  

This refunding opportunity will present the City with approximately $321,000 in gross savings and approximately $35,800 in annual debt service payments.

To take advantage of this opportunity bond counsel must be engaged to represent the City.

Management is recommended and seeking approval to appoint Weiss Serota Helfman Cole & Bierman, P.L. to represent the City’s interest in the refunding opportunity.  

Exhibit “A” is attached as reference outlining the scope of work in an amount not to exceed $18,000. Funding for these costs are not provided in the FY 2015-2016 budget and are to be to be provided from General Fund Contingency Account 001-18-00-519-99-10. 

General Fund Contingency has a current balance of $231,796. This appropriation will leave a balance of $213,796.

Recommendation: Recommendation to approve resolution appointing Weiss Serota Helfman Cole & Bierman, P.L. as bond counsel and approve associated funding.
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